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August 21, 2020

RE: Sewer line repair on Plant Road

On April 21, 2020, the Tupelo Water & Light Department discovered a
deteriorated concrete sewer line under Plant Road. This sewer line is the
primary transmission main for all of the city of Tupelo into central pumping
station. Also, this deteriorated line caused erosion under the road and the
road had begun to collapse. Since Plant Road is used daily by 18-
wheelers as the primary entrance to the loading docks of Signify
Corporation (Daybrite Lighting), this finding made it necessary to begin
immediate repair/replacement of this line.

Upon excavation of the area by our sewer department, it was discovered
that this line is sixteen feet deep. Therefore, we hired Paul Smithey
Construction Company to replace 300 feet of 21" concrete sewer main
with 24" pvc sewer main.

If you have any questions or need further information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

TUP R & LIGHT DEPARTMENT

320 North Front St. « P.O. Box 588 * Tupelo, Mississippi 38802-0588 » 662-841-6460 * Fax 662-841-6401









